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COVID-19 
Everyone is aware of the increased number of 
positive cases in our area.  We are following all 
protocols at school to keep everyone safe and 
healthy.  Parents, we need your help in slowing the 
spread: 

 If someone living in your household, or that 
your child was exposed to is tested for COVID, 
do not send your child to school. 

 Call the school and speak to the nurse 
 Communicate with your child’s teacher 

about his/her school work 
 If a positive result is received, call the school 

and talk to the nurse.  She will advise you on 
quarantine days for your student. 

 Upon receiving a negative result, please 
contact the nurse to learn your next steps. 
 

Constant communication with the school and our 
nurse is VERY IMPORTANT in us helping to keep 
everyone safe!  
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YEARBOOKS 
Yearbooks are on sale now for $20 until 
January 15, 2021.  On January 16, the cost will 
be $25.  There are a few personalization 
options you can choose for an additional cost.  
Please order online at jostensyearbooks.com or 
on the order form sent home before Christmas. 
 

MASKS 
Please make sure you are washing your child’s 
cloth masks twice a week.  Clean masks are 
important for helping to keep your child 
healthy. 
 

COATS 
PLEASE write your child’s name in his/her 
coats and hats!  

 

VIRTUAL STUDENTS 

If your child is virtual, please make sure that they 
have an appropriate place at home to view their 
lessons on the Chromebook. It is important that 
they sit at a table or desk to do their assignments 
and that they log on at the beginning of the class. 
Adult supervision is needed to ensure that 
students stay online and complete assignments in 
a timely manner. 

 
CHROMEBOOKS 

Please make sure your child takes care of their 
Chromebook at all times. Find a safe place at 
home, away from small children and pets, to store 
the Chromebook when not in use. The plastic cases 
were purchased to transport, store  and protect the 
Chromebook. A child should not be allowed to eat 
or drink while using the Chromebook. If a liquid is 
spilled in the Chromebook, it will not work.  ONLY 
the student should be using the Chromebook to 
complete his/her school assignments.  Other 
children or adults should not be using the device.  
Fees will be charged to parents for repair of 
Chromebooks and equipment.  Parents, thank you 
for making sure your child brings the case back to 
school on the appropriate days.  

 

Replacement costs:  

Tub Replacement: $10 

Chromebook Screen: $50 

Chromebook: $200 

FALL KRISPY KREME 
FUNDRAISER 

We appreciate all the support from our parents 
during our fall fundraiser. Considering the ups 
and downs of this current school year, the 
fundraiser was quite successful thanks to our 
awesome parents! The following students and 
classes will be recognized for their 
participation: 

School-Wide Top Seller: Cooper Cook 
(Nolan) 
Grade-Level Top Selling Classes: 
Primary: Nolan 
Lower Elementary: Pullie 
4th Grade: Morris 
 
Top-Sellers Per Class; 
Madilynn Hensley (Capps), Isabelle Chockley 
(Daniels), Anna Lane McDaniel (Hyatt), 
Brayden Hasty (Liner), Kevin Dixon 
(McKenzie), Tyreese Dixon (McCormick), 
Ta’Leigh Crosby (Miles), Cooper Cook (Nolan), 
Reece Hayes (Price), Sadie Strickland (Turner) 
Jackson Price (Floria), Kaleb Rowell 
(Haselden), Nicole Gray (Jones), Noah 
Brigman (Kirk), Zania McEachern (Long), 
Kayden Brown (McLaurin), Whitney Hokett 
(Minshew), Ilene Wheeler (Moody), Payten 
Holtzclaw (Pridgen), Morgan Tyler (Pullie), 
Evan Jones (Ramos), Brody Cox (Rice), DeJon 
McInnis (Sapp), Alayiah Timmons (Short), 
Avery Poston (Smith)Taniya Lewis (Bowen), 
Breyon Watson (Hayes), Conley Erwin (Morris) 

 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Parents we have lots of library books that have 
not been turned in from last school year. Please 
check last year's bookbag and also around your 
house to see if your child still has some that 
need to be returned to the school. Thanks! 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


